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17th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 12 PARENTS’ EVENING – Thursday 30th January 2025 

 

We would like to invite you to a Parent/Teacher evening on: 

 

Thursday 30th January, 4pm to 7pm 

 

This will be an opportunity for staff to discuss your daughter’s progress with you and raise any 

concerns or issues.  Ms Bennett (Head of Year 12), Form Tutors and senior staff will also be available 

should you have any other concerns.   

 

Your daughter should make appointments directly with the teachers concerned.  If you would like to 

see Ms Bennett at Parents’ Evening, please contact her directly to make an appointment. 

 

Parents’ Evenings are very important school events, and so we would expect to see everyone in 

attendance. 

 

Please follow the link below to confirm that you are coming.  The form needs to be completed, 

even if you are unable to attend: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/JJaeaguvv5 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Newlands on the evening, 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Mrs G. Walton 
Head of Sixth Form – Assistant Headteacher 

 
 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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